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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Directors
Legal Affairs Service
Policy and Planning Service
Climate Change Service

The Bureau Directors

Land Management Bureau

Forest Management Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau
Biodiversity Management Bureau

The Regional Executive Director
Region IV-A

FROM : The Director
Legislative Liaison Office

SUBJECT NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING FROM THE
COMMITTEE ON SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

DATE : 16 March 2023

This is to respectfully inform you that the meeting scheduled on March 21, 2023,
at 9:30 AM at the De Venecia Hall, Ground Floor, South Wing Annex, House of
Representatives, Quezon City, to deliberate on HR No. 516 entitled “A RESOLUTION
EXPRESSING CONGRATULATIONS TO THE MASUNGI GEORESERVE PROJECT
FOR BEING AWARDED THE “INSPIRE AWARD" IN THE 2022 UNITED NATIONS
SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS ACTION AWARDS?". introduced by Reps.
Christopher “Toff” V.P. De Venecia, Jefferson F. Khonghun, Rufus B. Rodriguez,
Edward Vera Perez Maceda, Anna Victoria Veloso-Tuazon, Linabelle Ruth R. Villarica,
Maria Vanessa C. Aumentado, Jose Francisco “Kiko” B. Benitez, Ph.D., Juan Carlos
“Arjo” C. Atayde, Rachel Marguerite B. Del Mar, Angelica Natasha Co, Mark O. Go,
Angelo Marcos Barba, Kristine Singson-Meehan, Christian Tell A. Yap & Lord Allan
Jay Q. Velasco is cancelled.

Attached is the letter from the Committee informing our Office of the

cancellation for reference.
ROMlRosﬁ\e. PADIN

Ce: Undersecretary for Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs
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19th Congress
CTSS-1, Committee Affairs Department, 37 Floor, Ramon V. Mitra Building,
House of Representatives Complex, Constitution Hills, Quezon City
committee.sdg@house.gov.ph / 0920-9326635

March 16, 2023

HON. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA

Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Bldg. Visayas Avenue, Diliman,

Quezon City, Metro Manila

Dear Secretary Loyzaga:

Please be informed that the meeting of the Committee on Sustainable Development Goals
scheduled on March 21, 2023 is CANCELLED.

We will inform you of the next schedule once finalized.

Very truly yours,

By authority of the Honorable Chairperson Eduardo “Bro. Eddie” C. Villanueva:

T
MA. CHERRYL L. POSADAS
Committee Secretary




